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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!! 

 Needless to say, this newsletter is way late, especially 
considering the time of year we are talking about!  
There is no doubt in my mind that most of you have 
other things on your mind, like the pandemic and the 
potential health issues associated with it on our fami-
lies!  For most of us, the normal celebrations took a 
back seat causing us to stay home and out of the main 
stream.  We stayed home most of the time and took 
necessary precautions! We were, and continue to be, 
careful when we go anywhere.  Together, lets pray that 
the cause and solution to this experience is found, so 
it does not happen again!  I think you know what I am 
talking about.  Completely natural it is not!!  
 
Meanwhile, I will fill you in on a few things we did ex-
perience in December.  Each year, Conway has a pa-
rade through the city to celebrate Christmas and the 
end of the year.  We usually watch it from the Conway 
Museum, upstairs through the big windows, where it is 
warm. The museum puts some snacks out on a table 
while we watch.  As members we are invited. There is 
only one picture because my camera’s battery died.  At 
the end, Bob took a picture of the cars parked in front 
of the Museum with his phone.  That was an after 
thought! 
 
Also at the Museum, we attended a talk on archeologi-
cal findings in the area. We often attend various pres-
entations at the Museum, which are interesting. 
 
The last picture is of two ice cream trucks, parked in 
front of the Club House at Lakeside, giving out free ice 
cream to residents as a thank you for putting up with 
the inconvenience of them installing fiber optic cables. 

 

Happy New Year!!! 

 

Merry Christmas!!! 


